
 

 
 

 
 

  

 

NATIONAL SECURITIES MARKET COMMISSION 
 

 
Pursuant to Article 227 of the restated text of the Securities Market Law approved by 
Royal Legislative Decree 4/2015 of 23 October (texto refundido de la Ley del Mercado de 
Valores aprobado por el Real Decreto Legislativo 4/2015, de 23 de octubre), Banco de 
Sabadell, S.A. (Banco Sabadell) informs the National Securities Market Commission 
(Comisión Nacional del Mercado de Valores) of the following: 

 
OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 
As of today, DBRS Ratings GmbH, maintains Banco Sabadell’s long-term rating of A 
(Low) with a change in outlook from stable to negative, in order to reflect the effects that 
the COVID-19 crisis will have on Banco Sabadell’s operating environment in both Spain 
and the United Kingdom. The short-term rating remains at R-1 (Low). 
 
 

 
 
 
 
María José García Beato 
Secretary General 
 
Madrid, 15 April 2020 


